
 
 

ERRATUM 
 
Kindly note that there has been changes in the pricing template and the list of SARS 

offices for RFP 11/2016 "Provision of Integrated Pest Control Management 

Programme for All SARS Offices, Nationwide”   

 

The revised price template and the list of SARS offices are now available on SARS 

website (08 July 2016).  

 


